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JoAnn Sutton

From: JoAnn Sutton

Sent:  Thursday, August 06, 2009 12:06 PM
To: 'JKostuy@mofo.com'

Cc: Janeese Parker; Adrienne Downs
Subject: Request for Certification

Ms. Kostyu,

We have received your letter filed August 5, 2009, requesting that we surrender the 214 authorization
for SunCom Wireless License Company, LLC (ITC-214-20010308-00124). Pursuant to section 1.743
of the Commission’s rules, a corporate officer must sign related statements of fact required by the
Commission. Therefore, we will need a certification signed by a corporate officer of T-Mobile USA,
Inc. acknowledging that they would like for us to surrender this international 214 authorization. You
may upload the certification directly into IBFS by using the Pleadings and Comments tab or you can e-
mail it directly to me.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

JoAnn Sutton

Assistant Division Chief

Policy Division, International Bureau
(202) 418-1372
JoAnn.Sutton@fcc.gov

8/6/2009



